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To whom it may concern; 
 
As a resident of the current Higgins electorate, I do not want our seat abolished. 
Locals such as myself want one strong advocate– we do not want our representation 
divided amongst five Federal Members of Parliament. 
 
I know that community groups, not-for profit groups and businesses are equally 
concerned. Abolishing Higgins will fragment our community’s representation in 
Canberra. 
 
Further to that, Higgins (which fully incorporates a strong community of interest - the 
local government area of Stonnington City Council) is proud of its history as a seat of 
Prime Ministers and Treasurers. 
 
Please reconsider the suggestion that the seat of  Higgins disappear. 


	vic24-OB0337-Stephanie_Reeves-Coversheet
	vic24-OB0337-Stephanie_Reeves-Objection

